
Marguerite Lockard 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Marguerite Lockard 
Friday, March 30,2007 4:37 PM 
Katherine Fleming 
RE: FW: FPL - 0500045 - Confidentiality Request 

Ok. I will return confidential document 07806-05 to FPL. 
Thanks. 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Katherine Fleming 
Sent: Friday, March 30, 2007 4:27 PM 
To: Marguerite Lockard 
Subject: FW: FW: FPL 0500045 - Confidentiality Request 

Per this email, document no. 07806-05 can be returned to FPL. 

Thank you. 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Katherine Fleming 
Sent: Friday, February 16,2007 10:20 AM 
To: 'Natalie Smith@ fpl. com' 
Subject: REYFW: FPL - 0500045 Confidentiality Request 

Not yet. I'll check with staff again. 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Natalie Smith@fpl.com [mailto:Natalie-Smith@fpl.com] 
Sent: Friday, February 16,2007 1O:ll AM 
To: Katherine Fleming 
Subject: Re: FW: FPL - 0500045 - Confidentiality Request 

Thanks, Katherine, 

Any word on the other document? document no. 07240-05 ( WLY exhibit). 

Thank you. 

Natalie 

"Katherine 
Fleming" To: Natalie - Smith@ fpl. com 
<KEFLEMIN@PSC.STA cc: 
TE.FL.US > Subject: FW: FPL - 0500045 - Confidentialim&queqt 4 2 . -   up^^:; - C ; J ~  

1 

FPSC-COtllEtlSSIOH CLERK 



02/13/2007 12: 14 
PM 

Natalie, 

With regard to document no. 07806-05, the document can be returned to FPL so you do not need to file an 
extension. I am still waiting to hear back from staff regarding the other document. I'll keep you posted. 

Thanks, 
Katherine 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Andrew Maurey 
Sent: Tuesday, February 13,2007 9:14 AM 
To: Katherine Fleming 
cc :  
Subject: RE: FPL .0500045 - Confidentiality Request 

Katherine, I will take the document back to Records. The document can returned to FPL. 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Katherine Fleming 
Sent: Monday, February 12,2007 5:06 PM 
To: Andrew Maurey 
Subject: FPL - 0500045 Confidentiality Request 
Importance: High 

Andrew, 

On August 11,2005, FPL requested confidentiality of document No. 
07806-05, which was FPL's response to Staffs 5th POD, No. 55, in the FPL Rate Case. On August 17, 2005 
(document no. 07966-05) you provided a recommendation stating that the information should be kept 
confidential. FPL has contacted me to determine whether they need to file for an extension of the confidential 
classification. Please let me know as soon as possible whether staff needs to retain this document or whether it 
can be returned to the utility. 

Thank you! 
L 




